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It’s been a “Ghoulishly” fun month! 
 
One of our regular drivers decided to go back to being a sub driver and take 
another position somewhere else. Dean Banner will be greatly missed by his 
students.  
 
We had 11 bus citations this month ranging from being disrespectful to the driver 
and principals at the school to inappropriate language, hitting other students & 
not staying in their seats. I really appreciate the drivers in jumping on these right 
away before they escalate bigger.  
 
This month we had Transportation Appreciation Week, soo instead of having a 
training meeting we had a fun day. Kay and I fixed breakfast for all of our staff. 
We had waffles, scrambled eggs and ham, juice, coffee and all the trimmings. We 
all had a great time and super food and great personnel.  
 

                                                   
 
We also had fun with the kiddos on Halloween. Love how my crew interacts with 
their kids. They are the best. 
        
 
 
 Alicia Bywater 
 Transportation Supervisor 


